

Coronavirus Operative Committee

**Registration number**: IKT/5-768/1/2020 **Subject**: Circular No. 3/2020. (III.09.) of the Coronavirus Operative Committee

## To all Faculty Leaders of the University of Szeged

## Respected Deans,

With reference to the provisions of the Circular No. 2/2020. (II. 26.) of the Rector-Chancellor concerning measures related to the spread of coronavirus infection, we ask you to implement it's instructions carefully and proactively as follows:

Student absenteeism shall be deemed to be justified in all cases where the student has fulfilled his/her obligation of notification under the regulations of the Circular No. 2/2020. (II. 26.) of the Rector-Chancellor and has notified the Study Department of the Faculty by e-mail or telephone, in particular

- he/she indicated his/her journey to the endangered area; the date of his/her return and the name of the affected area.
- meeting with a person who had been in such an area,
- being absent for other health reasons, certified by a doctor.

In all the cases of the students with certified absenteeism, after the end of the absent, the opportunity to meet outstanding academic obligations should be offered promptly, in accordance with the orderliness of the academic year.

We kindly ask you to formally and continuously provide information effectively to students in order to maintain their personal interests and health.

I ask for your kind cooperation to ensure the smooth functioning of the University.

Issued on the 9th of March 2020, Szeged

## Yours faithfully:

Prof. Dr. Csaba Lengyel sgd.

President of the Committee

Prof. Dr. László Kovács sgd.

Member of the Committee

Dr. Máté Dömötör sgd.

Member of the Committee

